
17th ANNUAL 
BLACKHAWK 
SCRAMBLE 

 
 
Another very 
successful golf 
outing was 
held under beautiful skies on June 19, 
2023. 
 

Golfers enjoyed great golfing at Lake Arrowhead Lakes 
Course with lots of visiting, laugher and memories.  
Many thanks to 
everyone who 

donated prizes, sponsored holes, golfed or worked at 
the event.  Together you have helped fund grants in 
the next year that make the Port Edwards School 
District truly special.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shown are the top three teams. 

 

 


